
 
 
 
 

Luttons Community Primary • West Lutton, Malton, North Yorkshire YO17 8TF 
Sherburn C of E VC Primary School • St Hilda's Street, Sherburn, Malton, North Yorkshire YO17 8PG 

admin@luttons.n-yorks.sch.uk 
01944 738232 

 

admin@sherburn-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk 
01944 710282 

Executive headteacher 

Mr Ian Taylor 

                                                                                                 

‘Together we care, learn and grow’ 
7th September 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Welcome Back 

What a long and hot summer we have all had! It has been delightful to hear about all the adventures of the 

children over their summer holidays and a pleasure to welcome them back into our schools. A new academic 

year means a fresh start for everyone and I am pleased that our children have come back excited and 

motivated to learn. I would like to extend a warm welcome to our new starters and look forward to getting 

to know them. Have a good weekend. 

School Lunches Next Week 

Monday – Beef burger in a Bun 

Tuesday – Chicken Pasta Bake 

Wednesday – Roast Pork 

Thursday – Beef Tortilla Wrap 

Friday – Salmon Nibbles 

 

Timetable 
I will be making a few adjustments to my timetable for the new term. Our sharing assembly will continue 
next Friday 9am, we look forward to seeing parents/carers attend. 
 

 AM PM 

Monday Sherburn Sherburn 

Tuesday Luttons Luttons 

Wednesday Sherburn Sherburn 

Thursday Luttons Luttons 

Friday Luttons 
Sharing Assembly 9am 

Sherburn  
 

 

 
ParentPay  

Please can all parents check their ParentPay accounts, a reminder that all meals must be paid for in advance. 

A meal or place for your child will only be available if there are sufficient funds in your account. A reminder 

that children moving up into class 2 in year 3 will now be charged for meals unless your child is entitled to 

free school meals. 

Please note price of hot school meal is now £2.20 per child 
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Clubs 
Clubs will start next week, please return letters ASAP to the school office. As we have received such a big 
response for the cooking club we are oversubscribed so names have been drawn out of a hat and 6 children 
will attend up to half term and 6 children after half term. There are currently 2 places left for after half term 
these will be given on a first served basis. I will inform the parents which children have a place for this half 
term. 
 
NSPCC 14th September  
The NSPCC will be visiting school on Friday 14th September and delivering assemblies to Class 1 and Class 2. 
We are supporting the work that this amazing charity does by wearing green and bringing a donation of £1 
on Tuesday.   
 
Parent Governor Election  
A vacancy has arisen on the Wolds and Vale governing body for a parent governor. More details about the 
vacancy are included with the electronic weekly news. If you would like a hard copy of the nomination forms 
please contact the school office.  
 

Contact Details 

If there has been any change in contact details over the summer holidays can you please advise the office as 

soon as possible. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Mr Ian Taylor. 
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